
Grades 4 to 8 

Join the SJP Children’s Choir 

 

You’ve heard them sing time and time again… 

How about YOU JOIN them?  

NOW is the time to register for the SJP Children’s Choir! 

Under the direction of our talented music director, Mr. Frank Fano, the 

choir practices every Tuesday in the Church from 3 to 4 pm and sings 

every other Sunday at the 9 am mass as well as in school masses. 

No previous musical background is needed! 

Registration is open to students grades 4-8 from the school and the parish 

NEW THIS YEAR: The Choir will sing at the Advent/Christmas Lessons and 
Carols Festival in December! 

First Practice: September 11 from 3 to 4pm in the Church 

    First Mass: September 16 at 9am 

For any questions and registration, please contact Jennifer Murphy 

(jencmurphy@yahoo.com) or Anne Forgeas (anneremi@hotmail.com). 

Remember that registration involves participation in the Sunday masses 


